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Colac Otway Shire Council is an exciting place to 
work. If you are passionate about delivering great 
customer service, working for a progressive and 
innovative council, and making a difference to your 
local community, we would love to hear from you!
• Coordinator Asset Management
• Building Maintenance Tradesperson
For a position description and to apply online, 
visit www.colacotway.vic.gov.au or contact Human 
Resources on 5232 9400.

Employment Opportunities

To help you prepare your property ahead of the 
fire season, Council's weekly kerbside collection of 
green waste commenced on Monday, 21 October and 
continues until Friday, 29 November, 2024.
Green waste skip bins located in Wye River and 
Kennett River will remain at these locations until 
Monday, 25 November:
•  1A The Boulevarde, Wye River 

(opposite the CFA shed)
• 15A Great Ocean Road, Kennett River (carpark area)
A green waste skip bin will be located at Forrest 
between 2-15 December:
• 47 Grant Street, Forrest
A 6x4 trailer of non-commercial green waste can 
be taken to any of the Council’s three Transfer 
Stations free of charge and free green waste disposal 
is available at Drop-Off Facilities until Friday, 29 
November.
For Transfer Station and Drop-Off Facility locations 
visit our website.

Fire Ready Preparation 
– Extra Green Waste Services

Tirrengower Drainage Scheme Advisory Committee
Council is seeking expressions of interest from 
community members to join the Tirrengower 
Drainage Scheme Advisory Committee.
Interested people are invited to submit their EOI via the 
online form on Council’s Have Your Say website page. 
Submissions close on Friday, 22 November at 5pm.

Have Your Say 

Voting in the 2024 Colac Otway Shire Local 
Government Election has now closed. The following 
timeline is a guide to the finalisation of election 
results.
•  Thursday 7 November – Provisional results of the 

2024 Local Government Elections will be announced 
and results will be published on Victorian Electoral 
Commission website: www.vec.vic.gov.au

•  Friday 8 November – The results for Colac Otway 
Shire Council will be declared at 3pm.

•  Monday 11 November – Swearing-in of new 
councillors.

•  Wednesday 20 November – Councillor leadership 
(Mayor) will be elected.

• Wednesday 27 November – First Council Meeting

2024 Local Government Election 
Results

Colac Otway Shire Council’s Customer Service 
Centre in Colac will be closed on Tuesday, 5 
November for the Melbourne Cup Public Holiday.
The Apollo Bay Customer Service Centre located 
at 100 Great Ocean Road, Apollo Bay (GORVIC) will 
operate as normal.
The Alvie and Apollo Bay Transfer Stations will be 
open from 10am to 2pm.
There are NO changes to kerbside waste collection.
If you have an urgent or animal-related matter, 
please call our 24-hour service on 5232 9400.
Visit Council’s website to submit a request for service 
or make a payment.

Melbourne Cup Day Closure


